


 
 
 
Reference: Museo Nazionale del Bargello, Florence 
                  Request for a replica of “David” by Donatello 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Marinelli, 
 
We refer to our recent meeting during which we made mention of our above referenced request and to which you, with 
your habitual kindness, agreed to. 
 
As we discussed at that time, when the restoration of Donatello’s bronze masterpiece which is currently underway 
within the museum is completed, the Bargello Museum will present the newly restored work to the public as part of a 
small descriptive exhibition mounted in the same halls where the restoration itself took place. 
 
Our purpose is to recreate for general public the impression that was made when the original work was placed on top of 
a column in the courtyard of Palazzo Medici. In order to do this, we need a perfect copy of the sculpture, enriched with 
gold leaf (the ‘a missione’ technique) which has been lost (or is just barely perceptible) in the original. We wish to have 
a historically exemplary and at the same time aesthetically worthy work. 
 
The quality of the replicas produced by your foundry (and not only the most recent ones, the truly admirable ‘David’ of 
Verocchio and Giambologna’s ‘Bacchus’ at the Ponte Vecchio) will assure our goals and the successful mounting of 
the exhibition which is scheduled to open sometime between November and December, 2008. 
 
It goes without saying that your generosity towards museums in general and to the Bargello in particular, makes us 
hope that you donate this copy of ‘David’, executed ad hoc, for the duration of its display at the Bargello. We hope in 
addition that the unquestionable prestige and credit that your Artistic Foundry will derive from such an act will be just 
compensation for your generosity. 
 
Thanking you in advance for your cooperation and looking forward to your response. In the meantime, we send you our 
best wishes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


